On June 25, 2011 members of the Heritage Commission Members:
MaureenvonRosenvinge, Mary Lindstrom, Frank Hanchett and Barbara Caskie met
with Mike Petrovick and Ted Fellows to do the Engineering Inspection of the Town Hall.

A $500 donation was accepted and approved by the Commission. $2,500 still needs to be raised.



